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	Dear [Head teacher’s name]

	It gives me great pleasure to congratulate you on the excellent achievement of your pupils at Key Stage 4 as published on 12 January in the 2010 Key Stage 4 Performance Tables.
Your results show that you are amongst the 100 top performing schools based on sustained improvement in each year from 2007 to 2010.

I would like to congratulate your staff, governors and pupils for their hard work and success and to thank you for your leadership in continuing the drive towards the highest standards of educational achievement.  
With best wishes.
Yours sincerely,
Nick Gibb MP
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